
Pacific Coast Division 

Meeting held December 8, 2010 9:00 PM 

Attending: Dan Sharadin, Commissioner; California State Univ.-Chico, Jonathan Jansen; California State 

Univ.-Maritime Academy, Adam Phillipe; University of California-Davis, Matt Sevilla; San Jose State University, 

Spencer James; Stanford University, Dan Priestley; California Poly State University, Connor McGill; Univ. of 

California-Los Angeles, Cameron Virjee, Doug Merkel; Univ. of California-Santa Barbara, Sean Powers; 

University of California-Irvine, Stefan Monsson; University of California-San Diego, Matt Bogott; University of 

San Diego, Gary Becker 

The league schedule was the first item on the agenda. Teams were satisfied with the championship occurring 

before Halloween weekend, so the season will conclude by 10/23. The weekend dates and locations were 

determined as follows: 

Northern region 

 September 24-25         San Jose State 

 October 1-2                  UC Davis 

 October 15-16              UCSC or Cal Maritime (regional championship) 

Southern region 

 September 24-25         San Diego region and Cal Poly 

 October 8-9                  UCSD 

 October 15-16              UCSB (regional championship) 

Division Championship 

 October 22-23              UCLA (division championship) 

The southern region decided to split their competition into two sites for the first date with UC Irvine traveling 

to San Diego to compete with the San Diego teams. Teams within each region would play round robin the first 

weekend with an additional game against an opponent drawn at random for their fourth game of the weekend. 

Teams hosting tournaments in the fall were reminded to submit their Pool Reservation Form as soon as 

possible so we can complete the schedule and book hotels. This information will be available after we receive 

these forms. 

The Commissioner reminded everyone to have their Club Supervisor submit a Participation Contract ASAP to 

ensure eligibility. The link to complete the form is found on the Coaching Page of the website under 

Administrative Forms. 

Individuals taking over for their teams in a leadership role were asked to complete the CWPA webinars found 

on the Membership Page of the website. The webinars will help new leaders become familiar with their 

responsibilities within the conference. 

Those taking over leadership positions with their teams were requested to update their school contact 

information, located on the Membership Page of the website. 

Lastly, the Commissioner stated that Program Information for the media guide can be submitted by the end 

of the semester or in August. 


